
 

 

 

LAS VIRGENES MUNCIPAL WATER DISTRICT 

Potable Water Main Reloca�on at Lindero Canyon Road & Agoura Road 

 Addendum No.1 

January 10, 2024 

 

No�ce is hereby given to consultant firms that the Request for Proposals for the Potable Water Main 
Reloca�on at Lindero Canyon Road & Agoura Road Project has been modified as hereina�er set forth. 
This Addendum No. 1 shall take precedence over the original Request for Proposals. Consultant firms are 
responsible for reading this addendum in its en�rety. The District expects the consul�ng firms to provide 
their exper�se when construc�ng their proposal. 

 

The following clarifica�ons, revisions, replacements, addi�ons, and/or dele�ons shall be made part of 
the above reference document.  

 

1. CLARIFICATIONS 
 

A. Within the Proposal Requirements, a Fee Table will also need to be included along with 
the Schedule or Rates in the submited Proposals.  

 

 

By:  
  

Alex Leu, Senior Engineer 

818-251-2144 

aleu@lvmwd.com 

 

 

mailto:aleu@lvmwd.com

